
 
 
 

 

 

Monday 17th July 2017 

Dear All,   

Last week the governors interviewed (for the second time) in an attempt to find a suitable 

teacher for Fox Class (Y4 and Y5) next year. No appointment was made. Therefore Mrs 

Williams and I will be teaching this class for the 2017 / 2018 academic year. We shall then 

recruit early for the next academic year. This decision was made as the governors are 

resolute in their commitment to make sure the teaching in the school is of the best quality 

possible.   

 

Whole School Topic Day: Tuesday 18th July 2017 (TOMORROW) 

Tomorrow the whole school is taking part in a Pirates, Explorers and Castaways Topic Day. 

This will involve various activities based on this theme, including dance, music, rope making 

and art activities.   

To make the day run smoothly/ more easily we are asking that all children come to school in 

their PE kit.  

 

‘Mrs Bridson’s Annual Summer Holiday Competition’: Diary/ Scrap book Competition 

This year I would like you to make a diary / scrap book about your summer holiday. Bring it 

in to school in September. Prizes for everyone who takes part. How you present it is up to 

you. 
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Call in to Salisbury Library to join in!  

New Beginnings….. 

St. Lawrence Church & Stratford-sub-Castle School 

 Invite all parents, family and carers to a  

20 minute service marking the start of the new school year, 

 followed by coffee & cake. (NO CHARGE!) 

9.20am on Tuesday 5th September 2017 

in St. Lawrence Church 

Hope to see you there! All welcome!  

Please note all parents and grandparents are invited to this, not just new ones! 

________________________________________ 

Finally, well done to our EYFS pupils who have completed their first year at “Big School” and to all 

our Year 6 pupils who are leaving us to attend: 

BWGS 1 pupil    Sarum Academy: 1 pupil    St Edmund’s: 3 pupils 

St Joseph’s: 3 pupils    Trafalgar: 4 pupils and Wyvern College: 2 pupils. 

DO YOUR BEST, BE YOURSELF, WORK HARD, HAVE FUN and ……… 

Remember us and you are always welcome to visit!  

Kindest regards. Have a good summer! 

 Kay Bridson 



 

 

 


